
  
 

 

 
March 22, 2019 

  

OFFICERS CATCH ROBBERS IN THE NIGHT 

  

During the night of March 21 - 22, 2019, multiple violent crimes 

were committed across the city of Dallas.  Officers responded to 

a Robbery in Progress call at 14999 Preston Road, the Tom 

Thumb Grocery Store, and encountered armed suspects exiting 

the location.  Officers made multiple arrests and all employees 

safely made it out the store. 

 

Officers responded to a call regarding a carjacking in the 12000 

block of Sunland Street.  When officers arrived, they spoke to 

two female victims who stated they were approached by 

suspects and ordered out of their vehicle with weapons pointed 

at them.  After gathering the necessary information, officers 

located the vehicle, performed a high-risk traffic stop, and took 

multiple suspects into custody without incident.  

 

Officers responded to a Robbery of Business call in the 10600 

block of Walnut Hill Lane. Upon officers’ arrival, they met with 

the victim who stated a Black male wearing a black ski mask, 

black hoodie, blue and white board shorts, pointed a black gun 



at him and stated, “Give me the money.”  The victim provided 

the suspect’s vehicle description, and approximately four to six 

minutes later, the officers located the vehicle, performed a high-

risk traffic stop, and arrest the suspects. 

 

Last night officers worked diligently and tirelessly to ensure the 

safety of our citizens by arresting multiple suspects in each 

incident.  Kudos to the officers for their hard work and 

dedication to the city and citizens of Dallas.  These officers are 

commended for a job well done.  Thank you, for keeping Dallas 

safe!  
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